THE SMOKE SIGNAL - Chatsworth Historical Society May 1970

A combined business and pleasure meeting will be at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Frank Schepler Jr., May 3rd from 4:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Our President and Vice President will be on vacation at our regular meeting time and since we must elect new officers in May we are doing it this way.

At 4:00 we will have a short business meeting and election of officers, then Nn. and Nrs. Jim Woodman will show a few pictures from Japan. At 6:00 a dinner will be served with a charge of \$2.00 per person so we can make a few extra dollars for paint so badly needed for the church.

All repair on the exterior and interior woodwork has been completed and it is ready for painting. Please come and help celebrate this completion.

We must have a reservation for dinner May 3rd. Flease call these numbers if you wish to attend.

341-0603 Schepler

341-3275 Johnsons

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL AT THE CINNER!

Sincerely, Lillian Schepler - President (hatsworth Historical Society